
V 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 EAST BROAD STREET 
Columbus OH 43215 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing concerning your case number for FirstEnergy 14-1297-
EL-SSO. I would not be in favor of any bailout of old, polluting technology. 
These old coal fired plants pollute not only in our state but also our 
neighboring states. I have read about acid rain in the Smoky Mountains 
National Park attributed to Ohio coal plants. I would hope in a state known 
for its innovation companies that we would do all possible to insure that our 
power is generated by efficient, and hopefully, some renewable energy 
sources. 

I hope you do not saddle us with more inefficient, dirty energy. 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

DavidHR.. Trout 
Phyllis Douglas 
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